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Job & Resource Fair by the Sequoia Community Corps, June 24th  

Recruiting Corpsmembers To Join the Sequoia Community Corps  
 

[Tulare County, CA] CSET’s Sequoia Community Corps (SCC) is proud to host a job and 
resource fair on June 24th from 10 AM to 1 PM outside at the CSET Main Office (312 N.W. 
3rd Ave. Visalia). This free event will provide an overview of paid job training 
opportunities through the Corps. Additionally, on-site interviews will be conducted for 
those interested in becoming a Sequoia Community Corpsmember. Information about 
CSET services and essential resources will be provided, including rental and energy 
assistance, free diaper distribution, recycling education, employment services, CalFresh 
program, SafeLink Free Wireless Service, COVID-19 in the Workplace Education, COVID-
19 Vaccines, and more. 

“We are excited about meeting new Corpsmembers at this recruitment event,” shared 
Teresa Guzman, SCC Division Director. “The SCC is an essential conservation program in 
Tulare and Kings Counties providing young people and adults the opportunity to develop 
job skills and work experience in the green industry. The Corps journey provides 
opportunities to explore environmental careers, expand personal growth, and make an 
impact in the community.” 

For the past 34 years, the SCC has successfully operated in Tulare and Kings Counties, 
providing more than 4,000 young adults with valuable job training, educational 
opportunities, leadership, and environmental awareness through community conservation 
projects. It offers paid training opportunities in weatherization, urban greening, 
construction, conservation education, and CRV beverage container recycling (i.e., e-waste, 
used oil, waste tires). Projects entail park development, environment beautification, 
recycling collection services, weatherization of homes, and natural resource conservation 
in local community areas. Various positions are available starting at $14.00 an hour. 

The SCC is among the California statewide network of state-certified community 
Conservation Corps addressing critical community needs. Established partners include 
CalRecycle, Urban Tree Foundation, Caltrans, City of Visalia, City of Porterville, City of 
Dinuba, and other local municipalities. 

To learn more about this event, you may contact Greg Lopez at (559) 741-4619. More 
information about the SCC is available at www.cset.org/sequoia-community-corps. 

Community Services Employment Training (CSET) inspires youth, families and 
communities to achieve self-reliance through innovative pathways and collaboration. Since 
1976, CSET has been the Community Action Agency for Tulare County. We are a nonprofit 
agency established to fight America's War on Poverty. 
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